
 
 

The Mission of St. Joseph School is to provide academic excellence in a safe Catholic Christian  

Environment and to follow in Jesus’ footsteps to create a better world. 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

   

 

   

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

NO AFTERCARE 

3:15-5:15 on last two days 

of school! May 18-19! 

A Note from the Principal 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings and peace!  

As our summer begins, I would like to express how 
grateful I am to be leading such an amazing community 
of students, parents & staff. It has been an amazing 
year! I am so proud of all of the achievements and 
accomplishments of our students here at St. Joseph 
Catholic School. These would not be possible without 
your support and dedication. 
Reflecting on the past school year, we have had so 
many great memories and exciting events to look back 
on. We continued many successful traditions such as 
weekly mass, back to school night, book fairs, carnival, 
art show, Easter egg hunt, awards ceremonies and 
many more heart felt memories. We also added many 
new experiences, which we will continue and making 
new traditions. Our students really enjoyed all of these 
activities. 
Our year will end with our wonderful 8th grade farewell 
awards ceremony and all school field day which will be 
filled with pride, fun and celebration of student 
accomplishments. We are very proud of all of our 
students and their successes. 
A special thanks to you, the parents who have 
contributed in ways small, large and unimaginable! 
Thank you for the partnership between home and 
school, which is so important. We appreciate all that 
you do each and every day for our school and our 
children! 
 WE pray and wish everyone a safe and fun summer! 
And as always, “It’s a great day to be a Cardinal!” 
Yours in Christ, 
Joanne Myers, Principal 
 

“GOD IS GOOD ALL THE TIME, AND ALL THE TIME GOD IS GOOD!” 

PARENT/STUDENT NEWSLETTER 

May 16, 2023 
St. Joseph Catholic School 
323 N. Virginia St.  
Muskogee, OK 74403 
918-683-1291 
www.stjoseph74403.com  

DATES TO REMEMBER! 
MAY-  16-MPS track meet-3rd-5th grades 

            17-School mass @ 8am 

               Awards assembly @9am for preschool 

through 7th grade 

        18- 8th grade farewell ceremony @ 6pm in 

Parish Hall 

       19- LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

              Field Day  

              8th grade field trip 

              Pay off balances/pick up report cards 

              Pick up Yearbooks- $20 

 

 

Check out our website. It’s awesome! 
www.stjoseph74403.com 

Lunch menu is listed there and so much more. 
Find us on Facebook & Instagram  

@St. Joseph Catholic School-Muskogee, OK 

W-Wash 
W-Watch distance 

W-Wear a mask  
(optional) 

In the office: 

Spirit wear 

for sale.  $10   

www.spiritshop.com 

CURRENT STUDENT ENROLLMENT!   
Spots are filling up quickly. Don’t wait too long.  

ALSO- we have a TUITION INCENTIVE in place.  For every new 

student that enrolls at St. Joseph School and uses your name as a 

referral, you will receive a $250 decrease in your child’s tuition for 

next year.   

 Registration is $350 (one student) and is due by May 8, 

2023 

 Please finish up your current tuition bill to end this year or 

get with Mrs. Myers to set up a payment plan to pay it off. 

 

FAMILY SERVICE HOURS ENCOURAGED 

We are in need of red mulch for our courtyard garden 

area.  If anyone wants to contribute, you can use this 

toward your service hours.  

We are always in need of removing any weeds in any of 

our gardens on our campus. So if you want to get a jump 

on service hours for next school year, feel free to beautify 

the school grounds during the summer months. It is 

greatly appreciated! 

END OF SCHOOL DATES: PLEASE POST! 

MAY- 16th – All city track meet for grades 3-5 at Indian Bowl 

             17th- School Mass @8:15 

        Awards Assembly for Preschool -7th    grade @ 

9:00am in church! THIS IS NOT FOR 8TH GRADERS 

18th- 8th grade Farewell Program @6pm in Parish Hall 

19th- Last Day of School- Field Day                                            

8TH Grade field trip to Tulsa                                                

Report Cards and check out 

Year books on sale now $20 

 

 

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

MAY 19, 2023 

St. Joe’s SUMMER OFFICE HOURS                                                

The school office will be open Tuesdays – Thursdays 

from 8am-3pm.  We will take 23-24 tuition payments 

starting July 1, 2023. Leave a phone message and we 

will return your call as soon as possible. 

22-23 Yearbooks on sale 

now! Available now- $20 

Track meet students need to 

wash and return their track 

shirt by Friday please. 

http://www.stjoseph74403.com/
http://www.stjoseph74403.com/

